
Stay Safe, VOTE by Absentee Ballot 
in the General Election 

November 3rd
Any New Yorker eligible 
to vote in the General 
will be able to vote by 

Absentee Ballot.

CHECK “temporary illness 
or physical disability” to 
show staying safe from 
COVID-19 is the reason 
you are requesting an 
absentee ballot.

In box 1.

Be sure to Sign and Date.

Mail to your County’s BOE 
postmarked no later then 

October 27th.

Or you may hand deliever 
application to your County BOE up 

to the day before Election.

CSEA recommends to submit 
application ASAP.

Mail Application

For More Information Visit
www.elections.ny.gov

In box 8.


